
 

 

Safeguarding Statement 

 

The general safety and wellbeing of our 

children is paramount to us and influences all 

that we aim to achieve at St Peters. In order 

to ensure that we comply with expectations, 

a number of procedures and practices are in 

place. For more information, please refer to 

the Safeguarding Policy under the Policies 

section. 


